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              Ray Ban Sunglasses - Style RB4175 

BIG W takes product safety seriously and wishes to advise customers of 
a product recall on the following product:

DESCRIPTION: “Ray Ban” brown tortoise shell sunglasses - style RB4175
The style number can be found on the inside of left arm.

This recall does not apply to sunglasses that have prescription lenses.

This product has been sold in BIG W Optical stores in South Australia, New 
South Wales, Queensland and Victoria from November 2016 to January 2019.

DEFECT: The sunglasses may not comply to the mandatory standard 
‘Consumer Protection Notice No. 13 of 2003 - Consumer product safety 
standard: Sunglasses and fashion spectacles’.

HAZARD: Some non-prescription lenses may not be strong or robust enough 
and may crack or break under pressure or there may be a variation between 
the left lens and right lens. 

ACTION REQUIRED: Customers should cease using this product, and return 
to a BIG W Optical store for a full refund.

BIG W apologises to its customers for any inconvenience caused by this recall.

For further information
Please direct any queries concerning this recall to Customer Service on 

telephone 1300 244 999 or via www.bigw.com.au/contact-us


